
 

 

Dear Parents,    Std II                                    Date: 19.09.22 

Greetings! 

School FIELD TRIPS are an integral part of personality development of children, 

as they get to explore unique things, and think out of the box. They are vital if the 

children are to explore the wider community and to gain a greater knowledge and 

understanding of the world. Additionally, they can be an effective way of boosting 

children's' cultural capital. 

We have organized a FIELD TRIP  for students of std II to the TRAFFIC PARK 

on 24
th

  September 2022 . Traffic Park is the best place for the children to spend 

some time here at tranquility as well as learn traffic rules. They can have the 

awareness of traffic rules by riding a cycle themselves. The charges for the picnic 

are Rs 110/ which includes transport, entry fees and snacks. 

Interested students can pay the amount to their respective class teachers by 23
rd

 

September. The parents have to drop the child in the school at 8.00 am and pick the 

child at 1.00 p.m from the school only. 

 

Principal. 

 

 


